
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
April 1, 2018 
Attendance: 76 
Church Fund:   $2293.53 
Missions Fund:   $283.47 
Total Offering: $2577.00 
 
 

 
Pastoral Staff: 
Pastor Jim Schwenk  (717) 769-0390 
Doreen Miller,    (717) 926-9197 
        Congregational Spiritual Director    
 

 
 
Elder Team: 
Pastor Jim Schwenk   (717) 769-0390 
Doreen Miller    (717) 926-9197 
Bob Horlacher    (717) 304-9317 
Dean Hoover    (717) 304-4993 

 

                               

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For church openings in April, please contact 
Bob Weaver: 717-813-0848 or 717-272-4583  

 

 
Gingrichs Mennonite Church 
100 Forney Road, Lebanon, PA 17042 

(717) 274-1521 
gingrichschurch@comcast.net 

gingrichsmennonite.com 
www.facebook.com/gingrichsmennonite 

 
 

April 8, 2018 
 

 

Prelude     
                   
Welcome    Dean Hoover 
       
Congregational Singing   The Music Team 

         
Offering  
 
Children’s Worship  Diane Hoover 
      
Scripture   Ezekiel 48: 29-35 
 
Sermon   Pastor Jim Schwenk 

  “Alias: Knowing God by Learning  
      His Names- Lord Who Is There” 
 

 
Song of Response   The Music Team 
     

Sharing Time    
  
Closing Song   The Music Team 
 
Benediction     
  
       
 
 



 
THIS WEEK’S ACTIVITIES 

  
Monday, April 9 Trustee’s Meeting 7 p.m. 
Thursday, April 12 Elder’s Meeting 10 a.m. 
   Prayer Meeting  7 p.m. 

  
Pastor’s office hours: Mon – Thur: 8 a.m. – 1 p.m. 
Church Office hours: Wed & Fri: 7 a.m. – 9 a.m. 

 Bulletin Deadline is Friday at 8:00 a.m. 
 
▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪  

 
April 15, 2018 

 
Worship Leader: Tom Turley 
Music: The Music Team 
Children’s Worship:  
Scripture:  
Speaker: Pastor Jim Schwenk 
Sermon:  
Sound: Ed Copenhaver 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Remembering in Prayer our Missionaries and Service Workers 
 

              Stuart & Amaris Allan              Michael Clancy 
                           EMM                          Derek Hershey 
                   Brendon Hoover                       Jubilee 
             Bob & Miriam Phillips          Travis & Charis Spann 
            Ryan & Bethany Umble           Vision Care Ethiopia 

 
 

Announcements 
 
Church Retreat 
Mark your calendars, October 19-21 will be our annual 
Church Retreat at Camp Hebron!!! 

 
 
Children’s Choir 
The Mennonite Children's Choir of Lancaster will be at the Mount 
Gretna Tabernacle Sunday, June 10, at 7 p.m. 

 
 
Walk Run for Life 
Susquehanna Valley Pregnancy Service’s Walk Run for Life will be 
Saturday May 12, 2018. They are looking for Team Leaders, walkers, 
runners, volunteers and participant sponsors. For more details, please 
visit www.svps.org/walk-for-life. 
 
 
No Longer Alone Ministries 
The Family Support Group of No Longer Alone Ministries will meet 
Sunday, April 25 at 3:00 P.M. at Rossmere Mennonite Church, 741 
Janet Ave. in Lancaster. Sue Suter of United Way will present: “United 
Way Resources & Services. Share and Prayer time will follow at 4:00 
P.M. All are welcome. 
 


